
 

 
 

 
Question on Notice 

 
No. 882 

 
Asked on 20 August 2024 

 
MR T NICHOLLS ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE 
AND MINISTER FOR PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON Y 
D’ATH) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the announcement at the 2024 Community Safety and Legal Affairs 
Committee’s Estimates hearing of a working group to investigate the establishment of a 
police integrity unit— 
 
Will the Attorney-General provide (a) the membership of this group and (b) whether there 
have been any meetings to date? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
In relation to the Member’s question, I can advise: 
 

(a) The police integrity unit working group is chaired by the Public Sector Commissioner, 
Mr David Mackie, and consists of representatives from the Public Sector Commission 
(in addition to the Chair); Crime and Corruption Commission; Queensland Police 
Service; Queensland Police Union of Employees; Queensland Police Commissioned 
Officers Union; and Department of Justice and Attorney-General. 

(b) The first meeting of the police integrity unit working group occurred on 12 September 
2024. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


